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MAGIC camp shows girls new career opportunities 
High school girls attending the MAGIC summer camp in Topeka this week are learning 
some new tricks about career opportunities in numerous construction and transportation 
fields.  

MAGIC (Mentoring a Girl in Construction) introduces high school girls age 14 or older to 
trade skill occupations such as carpentry, safety, electrical and highway construction and 
gives them a chance to learn from women already succeeding in these jobs. The event runs 
from today until Friday, June 16, and is sponsored by the Kansas Department of 
Transportation. 

“It’s important to show young women who will soon be entering the work force these job 
opportunities in previously non-traditional fields, said KDOT Civil Rights Administrator 
Doria Watson. “This camp gives students’ self-confidence as they explore new career 
possibilities they may not have considered before.” 

A total of 19 high school girls from Topeka and surrounding areas are taking part in the 
MAGIC camp. Students will visit places such as a Wildcat Construction highway 
construction project, KBS Constructors, KDOT Materials and Research Center, Whiteline 
CDL, Kansas Highway Patrol, 190th Refueling Wing and Billard Air Control Tower.  

In addition, the participants will take part in hands-on training and basic construction as 
well as learn about various modes of transportation and safety. Acting Secretary Calvin 
Reed will speak to the students on the final day. In addition, a Women in Transportation 
roundtable will take place where the students can listen and ask questions from women 
working in different areas of the transportation industry.  

“These activities help students build leadership and team-oriented skills as they discover 
occupational options they may not otherwise have had a chance to learn about,” Watson 
said.  
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### 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Communications Division, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 

https://www.facebook.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://twitter.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/DriveSafeKansas

